
 
 

February 27, 2013 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC  20554 
 
   Re: Easynet Limited 
    FCC File No. ITC-214-20101118-00457 
    Surrender of Authorization   
 
Dear Madame Secretary: 
 
 Easynet Limited (“Easynet”) hereby surrenders and requests immediate 
cancellation of its above-referenced authorization pursuant to Section 214 of the 
Communications Act of 1934, as amended, to provide global facilities-based service and 
global resale service.   
 
 Easynet has no customers that would be affected by the surrender of its 
authorization and, therefore, no notice of discontinuance is required under Section 63.19 
of the Commission’s rules.  
 
    Respectfully submitted, 
 
    /s/  Richard Croft     
 
    Richard Croft 
    General Counsel 


